
Gem City Dog Obedience Club
 Membership Meeting

July. 6, 2022
7:00pm

Board Members Present:    Angela Profitt, Kathy Roberts, Kristina Morgan, Alecia Heidorn, Ashley 
Huehn, Maggie Melton, Sherri Heizer, Donna Jennings

Call to Order:  Angela Profitt called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm. Motion to accept membership 
meeting minutes from 4/25/22 was made by , Kathy Roberts  seconded by Ashley Huehn.  
Motion passed. 

Vice President:  Steve Hart. Nothing new to report
Treasurer: Kathy Roberts.   There is approximately 134, 000 in the bank after credit card payment. 
This is about 36 months of operating expenses.   She has many expenses coming in this month. 
Anyone who would like to look at the books is welcomed to do so.   Motion to accept the treasurers 
report was made by Alecia Heidorn, seconded by Ashley Huehn.   Motion passed.

Membership: Tami Woodrow.  Absent

Registrar:  Maggie Melton   Registration for session 4 will begin later in the week.  Chris will open the
registration later in the afternoon so those people who work can have a chance to register. 

Obedience/Rally/ Freestyle:  Kristina Morgan.  She should have the schedule for session 4 ready 
later this week.  She is looking for an instructor to teach puppy or beginners on Wednesday nights.  A 
waitlist will be put in place for rally for registration, one was tried out for obedience last session and it
worked well .  There’s an obedience trial on Sept. 24th and 25th.  A person is needed to be on the 
committee to do the ribbons.   Volunteers are needed for the freestyle event that is being held July 
23rd and 24th.  

Conformation: – No director

Agility: Sherri Heizer.  There will be an instructor meeting to produce a checklist for beginner 
instructors and students.  There is an agility trial on Aug. 13th and 14th. 

Maintenance Improvements   John Clifford.  See Attachment.   John is looking for volunteers to 
cement the new dog waste stations.  If anyone knows a good general contractor please let John know.
We need volunteers to cut the branches of the evergreen tree on the back of the property to 7 feet.  
Also need a volunteer to cut down the weeds around the air conditioning unit and apply weed killer. 

Repaving of the parking lot has been approved and will be completed sometime in July or August.  No 
one will be able to drive on the blacktop for 48 hours.  There will be no parking on the lot for 4-5 days 
after the paving. 

Old Business: 

None at this time

New Business

None at this time

Motion to adjourn at  8:06   by  Sherri Heizer

Respectfully Submitted
Donna Jennings




